
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Lion Area Senior Center 

20-C Gotham Place, Red Lion, PA 17356 
(717) 244-7229 

Center Hours: 7:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
 

Heather Goebeler, Executive Director 
rlseniordirector@redlionseniorcenter.com 

Kasie Ream, Program Coordinator 
Trisha Parker, Program Coordinator 
programcoordinator@redlionseniorcenter.com 

Tanika Colson, Meal Coordinator 
mealcoordinator@redlionseniorcenter.com 

Beth Conrad, Administrative Assistant 
operationscoordinator@redlionseniorcenter.com 

Viola Boothe, Kitchen Aide 
Website: www.redlionseniorcenter.com 
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Senior Center Sponsors 
If you are interested in becoming a sponsor, Please contact  

Heather Goebeler or Kasie Ream at 244-7229. 
(Sponsors listed in the newsletter are paid advertisers.   

The center does not endorse any one sponsor.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 3  National Donut Day 
June 6  Hair&Nails w/ Missy 
June 6  Safety course 
June 7  Roots Trip 
June 8  Outreach Program 
June 9  Veteran’s Assistance 
                               Based out of Stan Saylor’s Office 

June 13  Bowling Trip  
June 13  APPRISE 
June 14  SOS Mini Health Fair 
                                  Provided by the Visiting Angels 

June 20  Hair&Nails w/ Missy 
June 21  Custard & Coffee Social 
                                                  At The Meadows 

June 21  Site Council 
June 24  Scavenger Hunt 
June 24  Birthday Celebration 
June 27  Bowling Trip 
June 27   Now You Have It… 
June 30   Wii Champion Awarded 
June 30   Shingles Shot Clinic 
June 30  NICKEL BINGO 
 

Upcoming Events for June 



More to Look Forward too… 
 

 Tuesday, June 14th, the Red Lion Senior Center will hold its 

annual SOS Mini Health Fair, provided by the Visiting 

Angels.  We are proud to say that we have over 24 vendors 

planning on attending this year.  Raffles will be offered at 

various vendors stands as well.  The Health Fair will run from 

10:15 a.m. to 11:45 a.m.  We hope you plan on attending as we 

anticipate a lot of valuable information will be offered.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Tricia Parker, Program 

Coordinator at 244-7229.   
 The Red Lion Senior Center has joined with The Meadows 

Frozen Custard Shop to welcome the summer months.  On 

Tuesday, June 21st, seniors are invited to a Custard & Coffee 

Social to be held at The Meadows Frozen Custard Shop, at 

12:30 p.m.  We are going to have a SUMMER 

CELEBRATION and the flavors of the day (in addition to 

chocolate and vanilla) will be Key Lime Pie and Coconut. We 

invite the seniors to get in the spirit and wear a Hawaiian shirt 

or other beach related garb. This is a carpool event, therefore 

seniors are responsible for their own transportation to and from 

the Custard Shop.  Seniors will be offered one of three menu 

options for the event which are as follows: 

THE SUMMER SUNDAE- Key Lime Pie frozen custard topped with 

marshmallow, pineapple, shredded coconut, whipped cream and cherry. At 

a discounted price to seniors for $5.00. 

THE TROPICAL GELATI- A cup with Coconut frozen custard topped with 

Mango Italian Ice. This can be served with coffee at a discounted price to 

seniors for $4.00. 

THE REST OF THE MENU- For the less adventurous, they can order anything 

off the regular menu and will receive a 10% discount on their order. 

 

 

 
 

Birthday Wishes 
      For June 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
James Deller   June 2 
 Carl Daugherty   June 3 
  Brenda Delp    June 9 
   Kaye Good     June 13 
    George Mundis      June 14 
     Lois Speicher       June 15 
      Peggy Powlas        June 17 
       Irene Rothhaar        June 19 
       Janet Zutell          June 27 
        James Mitzel           June 28 
         Henrietta Clippinger         June 29 
 

Happy Birthday!!! 



THANK YOU 
FOR BELIEVING IN OUR CENTER 
The following individuals have made monetary donations to the center.  

Donations are now categorized by levels:  
Platinum Donors $1,000 or more, Gold Donors $500 - $999,  

Silver Donors $100-$499, Bronze Donors $50-$99, and Other Donors $49 or less 
 

Again Thank You ALL 
For Your Generosity! 

 

Gold Donors       Silver Donors 

Christ Evangelical Lutheran Rita Persing ~  

                                                                   DBA Country Jam 

Bronze Donors   Mr. & Mrs. Tom Goebeler 

Ruth Warner   Covenant Moravian Church 

Jane Tucker  

Sandra Stauffer 

Olene Smith   

 

Other Donors 

Susan & Gregory Warner 

Nevin & Dawn Tyson 

Elaine Tollinger 

Edward and Ethel Srogoski 

Virginia Stough 

Barbara Stein 

Richard & Lois Snyder 

Harold & Ruth Smith 

Bradley & Lynn Smith 

 
*This is not a full list of donors.   

Donors are entered in the newsletter as space permits 

 

More to Look Forward too… 
 

 On Tuesday, June 7th, the Red Lion Senior Center will be 

offering a bus trip to Roots Farmers Market.  The Bus is 

scheduled to depart from the center by 9:30 a.m. and then 

arrive at Roots around 10:15 a.m.  Seniors will be given almost 

3 hours to shop and enjoy lunch at one of the eatery’s.  The bus 

will depart Roots to return to the center at 1:00 p.m. with an 

estimated arrival back at the center around 1:45 p.m.  Space is 

limited on the bus, therefore you 

must sign-up to attend and a 

sign-up sheet is located at the 

front desk.  Bus fare for this trip 

will be announced at a later date 

as cost will vary depending on if 

you are riding to and from the 

center or your home.  If you 

have any questions, please 

contact Tricia Parker, at  
 244-7229. 

Monthly Wii Bowling Contest 

Senior Center Staff has noticed that more and more seniors are 
interested in playing Wii Bowling.  We have decided to hold 

monthly Wii Bowling Contests.  We offer Wii Bowling multiple 
times a week and we will start to record the scores of those who 
play.  We will track this through the entire month and at the 
end of each month, the winner (highest cumulative scores), will 
be awarded a prize.  The prizes will vary from month to month.  
So if you decide to participate and play, make sure to get your 
scores recorded. 

 
 



 

  Red Lion Senior  

    Center Trips 
 
The Red Lion Area Senior  

Center has collaborated with Krouse Travel Agency to plan a year’s worth 

of upcoming trips.  Listed below are the trips planned for the next two 

months.  For more information on a trip or to sign-up for one, you may 

contact Kasie at the senior center, 244-7229.  You may call Krouse Travel 

directly at 244-6410.  For a full list of the years planned trips contact the 

Red Lion Senior Center or check out our website.  

*The 2016 Trip List is now available* 

Upcoming Dates for 2016 
 

 June 15 – Back Roads of Lancaster County $98pp 

 June 20 – Four by Four at Mt. Airy Casino and 

Resort Features a Tribute Show, Luncheon, and $20 

slot play $105pp 

 June 22 – Italian Markets Tour with Shopping in 

New York City with Professional NYC Guide $125 

 June 29 – Steve Solomon’s Broadway Hit comedy 

with lunch & $25 slot play at Atlantic City $149 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The summer will be here before 

we know it and I’m definitely 

looking forward to some sunshine 

and warm weather. 

I would like to remind consumers 

that if you cannot be home, 

please leave a cooler outside for 

your meals. The delivery drivers 

will not be able to leave meals on 

steps, porches, or any other place 

outside that will leave meals 

exposed to the elements. Also, 

please note that deliveries are 

usually between 8:30 and 1:00. 

Please be available for your delivery. If a delivery has 

already been attempted and you were not home, didn’t 

answer the door, or leave a cooler outside; your meal will be 

brought back to the center. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding the delivery of your meal, please call me. 

As always I have to give thanks to all of the drivers. It 

seemed to rain everyday last month and these guys showed 

up ready to deliver regardless of the monsoon outside. They 

are awesome and I greatly appreciate all that they do. 

I have to thank my faithful packers, Manu and George. You 

guys are wonderful.  

 

Thank you all, 

Tanika Colson 

 
 

 

Bluebirds 

The Bluebirds will be going to lunch at the Old Country Buffet, 

905 Loucks Road (Rt. 30), York, on Wednesday, June 8
th

, 2016 at 

11:30 a.m.  Please sigh up and indicate if you need a ride.  Any 

questions, please contact Ann Hetrick at 755-0804. 

            All Ladies are Welcome !!! 


